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"Your family is the most important part of your life. Your families are the people you love, and love is what
separates us from scoundrels and criminals. It maintains order. Your parents, your sibling, and your Partner
are the ones you love. There should never, ever, be anyone else who comes close to that bond. You have
only one best friend, and that is the person you'll be marrying some day. We must learn to differentiate the
relationships in our lives: the people we love, and the ones we don't. It's inappropriate, it's foolish, and it's
forbidden to think otherwise." Trace Bailey's mouth is her worst enemy-somehow it always gets her in
trouble. Luckily, she has a partner in crime-her best friend and neighbor since age seven, Piren Allston. He
can't get enough of her crazy sense of humor, and she loves that he's always up for another adventure. They
can't be friends, though, not in their world. Trace and Piren were Assigned to other people at the age of six,
and they're supposed to marry their Partners when they turn twenty-four. Failure to comply leads to
Banishment, a fate worse than death. Worse still is the growing realization that their bond is stronger than
just friendship. In a world without freedom, there are still choices to be made. Following their hearts means
losing their family, but following the law means losing each other.
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From reader reviews:

Angel Echols:

The experience that you get from Missing Pieces will be the more deep you searching the information that
hide into the words the more you get enthusiastic about reading it. It doesn't mean that this book is hard to
recognise but Missing Pieces giving you joy feeling of reading. The writer conveys their point in certain way
that can be understood by anyone who read it because the author of this publication is well-known enough.
This specific book also makes your personal vocabulary increase well. Making it easy to understand then can
go along, both in printed or e-book style are available. We highly recommend you for having this Missing
Pieces instantly.

Eric Ray:

Reading a reserve can be one of a lot of exercise that everyone in the world enjoys. Do you like reading book
and so. There are a lot of reasons why people fantastic. First reading a reserve will give you a lot of new info.
When you read a book you will get new information mainly because book is one of a number of ways to
share the information as well as their idea. Second, reading through a book will make an individual more
imaginative. When you reading a book especially fictional book the author will bring someone to imagine
the story how the people do it anything. Third, you may share your knowledge to other people. When you
read this Missing Pieces, you can tells your family, friends along with soon about yours book. Your
knowledge can inspire the mediocre, make them reading a e-book.

Irene Justice:

You are able to spend your free time to read this book this e-book. This Missing Pieces is simple to develop
you can read it in the park your car, in the beach, train and soon. If you did not include much space to bring
often the printed book, you can buy the e-book. It is make you quicker to read it. You can save typically the
book in your smart phone. And so there are a lot of benefits that you will get when one buys this book.

Richard Simpson:

This Missing Pieces is brand new way for you who has attention to look for some information since it relief
your hunger info. Getting deeper you upon it getting knowledge more you know or you who still having tiny
amount of digest in reading this Missing Pieces can be the light food in your case because the information
inside this particular book is easy to get through anyone. These books create itself in the form which is
reachable by anyone, yeah I mean in the e-book application form. People who think that in e-book form
make them feel drowsy even dizzy this book is the answer. So there is no in reading a reserve especially this
one. You can find actually looking for. It should be here for you actually. So , don't miss that! Just read this
e-book sort for your better life and also knowledge.
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